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 Craig Duncan OBJEMAIL2016/3874/P 06/08/2016  14:13:24 The "new owner" of the market is being rubber stamped by Camden Planning for anything he wants 

right now - from the Hawley Wharf travesty to the Dingwalls/Camden Lock changes and now the 

Stables! You are basically allowing him to up rentals and force out the diversity which historically has 

always been part of Camden Market. For this I object to your approval of this plan. This specific areas 

repurposing will again force out more diverse food traders - See these articles for further examples:  

https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/keep-camden-town-food-market-independent 

http://www.camdennewjournal.com/food-stalls-market 

http://www.standard.co.uk/news/london/stallholders-fight-gentrification-of-camden-s-street-food-marke

t-a3273051.html The ongoing corporate homogenization of Camden Market is disgusting and is at 

complete odds with the spirit of the place. The fact that certain self serving Labour career politicians 

are giving “Teddy and co” the green light on all these “re-developments” is shocking! Presumably 

considerable political backhanders are involved? I have already contacted our current Mayor of 

London to ask for his involvement in this. Please put a STOP to this erosion of a very valuable area of 

cultural diversity.
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